Dear Parents and children,
We hope you all had a good week, have enjoyed the return to good weather and have managed to stay safe and well.  
Thank you everyone for all you’re emails showing the great work you are doing.
There has been great activity on IXL so well done to all of you ! It can be a fun way to learn so anyone who hasn’t tried it yet give it a go. 
The work this week is for just 4 days because of the June bank holiday. There is a mix of everything in there so do your best. 
As always we love to hear from you and see how you are getting on so this week we would ask again if the children would send in one email showing examples of the following work:
1 - some Irish work
2 - a Maths page
3 - something of their choosing from History/Geography or Art
Our email addresses are:
PKinsella@ballinaprimaryschool.com
LDunne@ballinaprimaryscool.com
Mcoconnell@ballinaprimaryschool.com
The link to the padlet of resources this week is https://padlet.com/pkinsella2/vjfgyuv4dtjhtdvi 

Thank you all for your support and kind words throughout this time. It is very much appreciated, as is all the work you have been doing with the children. It has been great to chat to some of you again around the village now that we can get out and about again.
Kind regards to all – especially the children,

Múinteoirí Patricia / Laura 

 
